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From: Virginia Ramsey

Sent: 25 August 2016 13:46

To: Planning

Subject: Fw: Responses to planning applications from Fylingdales Parish Council

On Monday, 22 August 2016, 9:50, Virginia Ramsey <virginia.ramsey@btinternet.com> wrote:

NYM/2016/0506/FL. Application in respect of installation of 3 no. velux windows and lowering existing windows
to north elevation and installation of 4 no. top hung windows, 2 no. vertical windows in existing reveals and
double doors to south elevation at Station Waiting Rooms, Station Road, Robin Hood's Bay.

The Parish Council objects to this application because it will totally change the look of the original building; the
plans are unsympathetic to the original building.

No objections.

Virginia Ramsey
(Parish Clerk)





